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November 24, 2021 
 
Dear Highview Families, 
 
Work will begin outdoors on for the electrical component of the construction project here at 
the school. It will impact the entry procedure on Thursday, November 25th. 
 
Students will be admitted in to the school beginning at 8:00 A.M. They will not need to wait 
outside and will go directly to their classrooms.  
 
The following classes will enter through the front doors on Thursday: 
 
Class 1A – Ms. Polgar    Class 3A – Ms. Nantais 
Class 1B - Ms. Wigood    Class 34A – Ms. Biggs 
Class 1C – Mr. Eathorne    Class 4A – Ms. Martin 
Class 2A – Ms. Toth    Class 5A – Ms. Kellner 
Class 2B – Ms. Robertson    Class 6A – Ms. Clark 
Class 23 – Ms. Pecuh 

 
The following classes will enter through the doors at the end of the Kindergarten Wing: 
 
Class 4B – Ms. Evashkow 
Class 7B – Ms. Bell/Mr. Cochrane 
Class 8B – Mrs. Lewis 

 
The Kindergarten classes and class 56A, 67A, 7A and 8A will go through the same doors as they 
always do. JSA and JSB should use the far gate closest to the park. 
Students will be reminded to maintain 2m of distance when entering. 
 
The nutrition breaks will be held indoors on Thursday as well. 
 
At the end of the school day, students will be dismissed on the green space. Classes will go out 
10 minutes before the bell. 
 
If you have any questions please connect with the school. 
 
Mr. McLean and Mr. Puley  
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